
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
December 2, 2024 

CONTACT 
Brenna Galvin 
Brenna.Galvin@mass.gov 
617-686-4569 

 
 

DCR Recreational Advisory: Charlesbank Playground  
   

WHAT:          On Tuesday, December 3, 2024, the Department of Conservation and 
Recreation (DCR) will close the Charlesbank Playground on the 
Esplanade in the City of Boston. DCR will replace the existing playground 
with the new Gronk Playground which is expected to open in summer 
2025. The Gronk Playground is a partnership between the Gronk Nation 
Youth Foundation, the Esplanade Association and DCR to create an 
accessible play space featuring new and exciting elements for children of 
all ages. While the playground is under construction visitors can use 
nearby Paul Revere Park Playground on North Washington Street and the 
Charles River Esplanade Playground as alternatives.   

  
WHERE:       Charlesbank Playground on the Esplanade in the City of Boston  
   
WHEN:          Tuesday, December 3, 2024 – summer 2025   
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